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Sir,

The following investigation was conducted concerning the City of Columbus’
2017 annual objection to the renewal of liquor permit 2493899 issued to 1178
N HIGH INC, which is doing business as HIGH FIVE CARRYOUT located at
1178 N HIGH ST. COLUMBUS, OHIO 43201. The recorded owner of said
permit is JEHAD JALLAQ. '

After reviewing the State of Ohio, Franklin County, and City of Columbus
‘records regarding the above liquor permit establishment, the following
information has been compiled to support the objection to the renewal of the
aforementioned permit issued by the State of Ohio.

The above listed liquor establishment has been issued a €1, €2, and D8 permit
by the Division of Liquor. This permit grants the permit holder the privilege to
sell alcoholic beverages at the above listed address.

An inquiry of liquor violations revealed that the permit holder has received the
following violations between January of 2016 and November of 2017:

January 6, 2017
SALE AND/OR FURNISHING TO A PERSON UNDER 21

January 12,2017 '
SALE AND/OR FURNISHING TO A PERSON UNDER 21
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January 18, 2017

SALE AND/OR FURNISHING TO A PERSON UNDER 21

January 26, 2017
SALE AND/OR FURNISHING TO A PERSON UNDER 21

April 12,2017 . .
SALE AND/OR FURNISHING TO A PERSON UNDER 21

October 11, 2017
SALE AND/OR FURNISHING TO A PERSON UNDER 21

A review of the Columbus Division of Police records revealed the Division of
Police have created the following listed (28) twenty eight official police
reports concerning incidents at the listed liquor establishment between
January 2016 and November 2017. These reports referenced criminal
damaging, felonious assault, assault, burglary, trespassing, fraud, liquor law
offenses, and theft.

In addition, the Columbus Division of Police has been dispatched to 1178 N

* High St. Columbus, Ohio 43201 on (58) fifty eight separate occasions between
January of 2016 and November of 2017 at High Five Carryout.

Respectfully Submitted,

Wﬂ
/

Detective Steve Rosser #77

- Columbus Division of Police
Narcotics Bureau - Vice Section
Liquor Liaison




